
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
12th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We’re counting down to Number Day 2024!  
 
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day on 
Friday 2nd February. 
 
The NSPCC believes that all children deserve a childhood free from harm but, sadly, 
that’s not the case for many children; that’s why the NSPCC is fighting for every 
childhood and working to help keep children safe from abuse. 
 
The NSPCC needs our support. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital 
services like Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young 
people whatever their problem or concern. 
 
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ 
attitude towards it. During the day the school will be involved in lots of fun 
mathematical activities as well as dressing up! This year our inspiration for dressing 
up will be ‘Numbers and Number Games’ e.g. dice, dominoes, darts boards, 
playing cards, snakes and ladders boards, bingo, or you may choose sports clothing 
with a number on. Please feel free to talk to your class teacher if you need ideas. We 
would like to see everyone dressed up on Number Day.  
 
To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a suggested donation of £2, 
and we’d love everyone in the school to take part in this special event. 
 
We’re looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your 
support. All the money we raise at QEII School will make an enormous difference to 
children today and help change the lives of children tomorrow. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Louise Howe and Emma Carroll 
Maths Subject Leads 
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